By The Barnyard Gate October Newsletter 2010

PARENT

Congrats...to our teacher of the Month! Ms. Jaclyn! (Baby Teacher). Thank you Ms. Jaclyn for your hard work & dedication!! "GREAT TEAM WORK, LADIES!!!!! We have lots of "New" faces and a change in Management to present to you!

Ms. Amber has moved from our Pre-K B teacher to Assistant Director.

Ms. Amber has been with the company for six years! Congrats...Ms. Amber!!!

Ms. Jessica choose to leave the "Barn" to stay home with her son and work part-time closer to home. We "Thank" her for all her dedication while at the "Barn and wish her luck!!

We would also like to welcome "Top Chief Darla"as our new Barnyard Cook, she has been a very dependable sub since we have opened. (Ms. Mandi, has left us for a new job opportunity. We would also, like to wish her the best of luck on her new adventure. We would like to Welcome to the Barnyard Family.......Ms. Heather B. to the

threes, Ms. Haley to PK-A, Ms. Kate and Ms. Whitney to PK-B!!!

Welcome LADIES!!! We are sooooooo excited you choose to join our team!

FALL HAS ARRIVED. LOTS OF ACTIVITIES TO COME IN THE NEXT FEW MONTHS.

Halloween is near. Our 4th annual Halloween Carnival will be Wed., October 27th. from 7:00-8:30! Bring your child(ren) dressed in their Halloween costume for lots of fun, prizes, games and lots of candy. You don't want to miss this event...It's one of the best. We will have a sign-up sheet at the front desk for candy donations. We ask for two bags per child. But what ever you can donate MORE or LESS we will greatly appreciated. A Halloween Lunch-In is planned for October 29th. Sign up at your childs door to bring some spooky treats for the party. NO COSTUMES please!! Come dressed in your Halloween colors! Parents are always welcome to come and enjoy the fun! (LUNCH TIME: All class lunch- in will start at 11:00.)

EXTREME KIDS WILL BE HERE ON Wed., OCT. 20th (2's-JS)
"PRESCHOOL PUMPKID PATCH"

We will provide a "Pumpkin Patch" here at The Barn, for infants-Jump Start on Friday. October 22nd. Your child will visit the "Pumpkin Patch" for a Halloween Story. Please send a \$1 by Thur., OCTOBER 21st for your child's pumpkin. When you pick your child up at the end of the day, go by the Pumpkin Patch (located on the Toddler Playground) and have your child pick out his pumpkin.

Our K-6th grade will visit the "Pumpkin Patch" Monday, Oct. 4th!

SEPTEMBER SUPPLY FEES are now past due. The fee is \$40 per child (infant thru 6th grade).

Reminder: Tuition is due on Mondays. LATE FEES will apply if paid after WEDNESDAY.

THE BARN
TEAM:

TRAIL BOSS: MR. RUSTY

COW

HEARDLER MS. LINDA

HOSS:

MR. RUSTY

YODAL 'N COWGIRL: MS. DONNA

RANCH HAND: MS. AMBER